July 17, 2025

Library Board Meeting

August 19, 2025

NOTICE is hereby given that the regular monthly Board meeting of the Board of
Trustees of the Homewood Public Library will be held on Tuesday, August 19, 2025
at 11:30 a.m. The meeting will be held in the Library Boardroom with a virtual
option to attend via Zoom.

Please contact Judith Wright at Judith.Wright@homewoodpubliclibrary.org if you
have any questions, concerns, would like a copy of the agenda, or would like to
attend via Zoom.



